
 

  

7th April 2025 
 
Dear IW Members of Club Canterbury, 
 
It gives me immense pleasure to extend my warmest congratulations to you all on the event of your 
Centenary anniversary ceremony, which is a very notable milestone in Inner Wheel life.  
 
Inner Wheel has tied us all in beautiful threads of friendship, which I experienced on my recent visit 
to GB&I Convention in Harrogate and together, we can expand these horizons even further. I 
commend you all for your sincere efforts and dedication towards the goals of the Inner Wheel Year 
2024-25.  
 
Everyone is born unique and has their own style of working. It is up to us all to encourage the 
potential in others and keep up the spirit of compassion and teamwork.  
 
The theme of this year encapsulates our shared mission to serve, support, and uplift those in need, 
echoing the very essence of Inner Wheel's purpose. "In a world where you can be anything, be kind," 
perfectly aligns with our theme, “Heartbeat of Humanity - Every Beat Counts, Every Action Matters.”  
 
As we work tirelessly to amplify the heartbeat of humanity through our service projects and 
community engagements, focusing on initiatives like cervical cancer vaccination, protecting our 
environment, and taking care of the elderly, orphans, and children, I am confident that we will make 
a lasting impact on the lives of countless individuals. I am certain you will all be a beacon of 
inspiration and leadership in IW GB&I. 
 
My very best wishes to all the Inner Wheel Canterbury members at this remarkable 100th 
anniversary and celebrations.  
 
Warm regards,  

 

Mamta Gupta  

President 2024-2025 International Inner Wheel 

 


